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MESSAGE

[ am happy to know that the Central Vigilance Commission is
organising ‘Vigilance Awareness Week all over the country during
November 3-7, 2008 with a view to enhancing efficiency and

tackling corruption.

Vigilance awareness is indispensable for ensuring the
efficiency and credibility of public governance. There is a pressing
need to develop awareness among people to promote integrity and

transparency in all aspects of public governance.

The endeavours of Central Vigilance Commission in
organizing ‘Vigilance Awareness Week’ all over the country are

indeed laudable.

My best wishes for the success of the ‘Vigilance Awareness

Week’.

WA R ZV'

(M. HAMID ANSARI)

New Delhi e

29" October 2008



